Birthday Book Club



How does the Birthday Book Club work?

Dean Road's Birthday Book Club offers a special way to recognize a child's birthday and at the same time benefit our school. Students who contribute to the Birthday Book Club are invited to select a library book of their choice from a wide variety of new books we have on reserve for this purpose. A commemorative bookplate displaying the child's name and birthday will be affixed to the book. Your child will be the first to check out the book. Once the book has been returned, it will be added to our library's collection for other students to enjoy for years to come!

*Students will choose their birthday book at the beginning of their birth month. June birthdays will be celebrated as half birthdays in December. July birthdays will be celebrated as half birthdays in January.

How do I make a contribution?

The Birthday Book Club revenue is a great source of income for purchasing new books for our library and your support is greatly appreciated. If you would like to participate in this worthwhile program, please:

- Visit www.auburnschools.org and click on the "For Parents" Tab
- Click on "My School Bucks"
- Go to "School Store" and then "Library Fees" and select the Birthday Book Club option
- Pay \$15 fee for the birthday book club. **No Cash or Checks can be accepted.**

Who do I talk to if I have questions?

If you have any questions, please contact Dean Road Elementary School at 887-4906 and leave a message with Jenny Galimore or email jegalimore@auburnschools.org. Thank you for your support!

(Fill	0	υt,	, c	:ut	t o	ff,	a	nd	re	tu	rn	th	e	be	ole	W	fc	rn	n (aft	ter	r p	a	yir	ng	th	е	\$1	5 f	e	9 (on	Μ	yS	Sch	nc	0	Bι	JC	:ks	.c	or	m)		
		_	_	_	_	_	_			_	_	_				_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_				_	_	_	_											_	_	_	_

Dean Road Elementary School's BIRTHDAY BOOK CLUB

Child's Name:(Please print the way name should be written on bookplate.)	Date of Birth:
Teacher:	Grade:
Parent/Guardian Name:	Telephone: